
Tri-Village Newsletter
Dear Tri-Village Families,
As we move into November, we are proud to share that our students and staff are
continuing their hard work to ensure the academic success of all our learners. With the
holiday season approaching, there are many important events and reminders to keep in
mind this month. Your continued support is greatly appreciated as we strive to provide
the best education for your children.

November Highlights

 5th Grade CogAT Testing
Our 5th-grade students will be taking the CogAT (Cognitive Abilities Test) this month.
This assessment will help us understand each student’s learning strengths and support
their future academic growth.
Field Trips
Many of our grade levels have already participated in exciting and educational field trips,
with more to come throughout the month! These experiences allow our students to
connect classroom learning with the real world.
 Thanksgiving Break
The holiday season is fast approaching, with Thanksgiving on Thursday, November 28
this year. Students and staff will enjoy a well-deserved break from November 27th
through November 29th. We wish all of our families a joyful and restful holiday.

Reminders

Dress for the Weather
As the weather is getting colder, please remember to dress your children appropriately for
the season. Warm jackets, hats, and gloves will help keep them comfortable during
outdoor recess and activities.
Parent Support
Thank you for all the ways you support our students and staff here at Tri-Village
Elementary. Whether through communication, volunteering, or simply encouraging your
child, your involvement makes a difference in helping us achieve academic success for
every student.

We look forward to another successful and engaging month of learning! If you have any
questions or need assistance, don’t hesitate to contact us.

Respectfully,
Shane Mead
Tri-Village Elementary Principal
(937)-996-1511
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Upcoming Events

November 2024

Grandparents Day

Trivia Friday Winners
Mrs. Brewer’s Class

Mobile Dentist: November  1st & 4th

Watch DOGS: November 8th

Veteran’s Day Assembly: November
11th @ 8:30 AM

Early Release: November  13th
 @ 1:15 AM
Spelling Bee Practice: November 13th 
@ 8:15 AM

 Spelling Bee: November 14th @ 9 AM

No school Thanksgiving Break:
November 27th-29th

Kona Ice: November 20th

Watch DOGS: November 22nd

Kindergarten Pumpkin Roll pick up:
November 25th
2nd Grade Grandparents Day:
November 26th 8:45-10:15 AM

5th Grade Thanksgiving Feast:
November 26th

2nd Grade will hosting their
annual Grandparents Day
Celebration on Tuesday,
November 26th from 8:45AM to
10:15. If you have a 2nd grader
please sign up with their
teacher today.

6th & 7th Wright State Women’s
Basketball Education Day Field Trip:
November 15th

PATS Food Drive: November 4th-8th

PATS Turkey Feathers: 18th-22nd
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Thank you to the Dollar General Literacy Foundation for
donating books to our school library. 
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Thank you
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Silly Sock Fun Run
On behalf of Tri-Village Elementary,

we would like to extend our sincere

gratitude to our students and their

families for their generous

participation in our recent

fundraiser. Your contributions will

help us with our classroom

materials and student rewards.

Without you we would not be able

to make these things possible.

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!




